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3a) 

i) There are several posibilities. The malicious software, and the meeting 
service with malicious software may be defended as threats. The answer that we 
consider as fully correct is "the one embedding the malicious software".

ii) Again, one may argue for several solutions. What is put forward as a 
vulnerability should be a "lack" or "weakness". The expected answer is "the fact
that embedding this kind of malicious software is possible".

iii) The information pairs (person identity, location).

iv) Four. The transmissions of PosResult.

3b) 

i) A threat diagram matching the answers to 3a). It will typically be of the 
form:

    3a:i) -3a:ii) -> threat scenario -> 3a:iv -> 3a:iii

   Remember that the threat icon should match the threat category it belongs to:
accidental, deliberate, non-human. 

ii) 3a:i), 3a:iii) should be represented by lifelines. 3a:iii may also be 
represented by a variable. 3a:iV should be represented by an event. 3a:II is not
that obvious. I would have used a guard or constraint to say that this attack 
was sucsessful. A threat scenario may be represented by gluing suff - a seqence 
diagram in between - it is basically a misusecase.

3c)

i) If a diagram is complete and the probability of a node is greater that the 
sum of the probabilities of the nodes with direct edge to it, then there is an 
inconsistency. There are many other options. Note that if we have a path and you
know the probability of the first node and each edge, then the probability of 
the final node of the path is the product of all these probabilities.

ii) For example, assign a probablity to 3a:i and each of the two relevant edges 
(there is no probability on the edge to 3a:iii). Use the path rule above to 
calculate the probability of the two remaining nodes (ignoring the asset), then 
you have an assignment that is consistent.

iii) Use the same probabilities as in 3c:ii) with the exeption of the 
probability of 3a:iv) that is set to be greater than what we get when we use the
path rule for the same node. Then we have a diagram that is consistent only 
under the assumption that there are additional edges pointing at 3c:ii) that are
not shown.
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